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26/07/2019  14:52:232019/0979/P OBJNOT Denise Barry I WISH TO BE NOTIFIED OF THE COMMITTEE DATE

WE OBJECT TO THE EXTRACTOR UNIT INSTALLED AT THE PREMISES

For the last 6 years we have been occupiers of premises directly behind the site. The current occupiers of 52 

Tottenham Court Road installed an extractor pipe to the rear of their site last November 2018 without any 

planning permission. The pipe (approx 30 cm in diameter) points directly at our building and we have been 

regularly bombarded with 'fried cooking' smells emanating from the extractor pipe. After visiting the site the 

occupiers  'angled' the pipe away from our premises however this has done little to stop the smells continually 

permeating our premises. Indeed they also gave us advice to just 'close our windows' which was very 

un-helpful. We have been keeping a log which shows a fairly continuous emission of smells between 1000 to 

1900. We have had to re-schedule numerous meetings and at times allow our staff to work from home when 

the smells have become too oppressive. This is seriously affecting our ability to provide a decent working 

environment for our staff. We are not alone - there are many business's & residential properties that are 

adversely affected by this extractor unit as this is already a high density area, making living and working in this 

area extremely difficult and and un-comfortable.

26/07/2019  14:48:482019/0979/P OBJNOT Sarah Alabaster I WISH TO BE NOTIFIED OF THE COMMITTEE DATE

WE OBJECT TO THE EXTRACTOR UNIT INSTALLED AT THE PREMISES

For the last 6 years we have been occupiers of premises directly behind the site. The current occupiers of 52 

Tottenham Court Road installed an extractor pipe to the rear of their site last November 2018 without any 

planning permission. The pipe (approx 30 cm in diameter) points directly at our building and we have been 

regularly bombarded with 'fried cooking' smells emanating from the extractor pipe. After visiting the site the 

occupiers  'angled' the pipe away from our premises however this has done little to stop the smells continually 

permeating our premises. Indeed they also gave us advice to just 'close our windows' which was very 

un-helpful. We have been keeping a log which shows a fairly continuous emission of smells between 1000 to 

1900. We have had to re-schedule numerous meetings and at times allow our staff to work from home when 

the smells have become too oppressive. This is seriously affecting our ability to provide a decent working 

environment for our staff. We are not alone - there are many business's & residential properties that are 

adversely affected by this extractor unit as this is already a high density area, making living and working in this 

area extremely difficult and and un-comfortable.
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